
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Learn to Love, Love to Learn 
 

5th December 2022 
Latest Update  
 

Christmas Panto Visit 
 
Our children had a fantastic day out at Stranmillis College for their production of 
Oz last Thursday.  Our thanks go to the Stranmillis students and staff for such a 
great show.  

 
P1 Open Morning  
 
Our P1 Open Morning is this Wednesday.   If you know of any parent who might 
consider a place for their child at KIPS in 2023 please encourage them to come 
along.   
 

After School Clubs  
 
After School Clubs have now finished for this term.  Our thanks go to all the staff 
and providers involved.  A list of clubs for the second term will be available soon.  
 
 
P1-4 Christmas Performance  
 
Please remember to book your tickets via School Money.  A video of the 
performance can also be purchased using this platform.  
 
Christmas Switch On  
 
The Kircubbin Christmas Lights will be switched on next Tuesday evening (7th 
December at 7pm) and will include a KIPS Christmas Choir.  All are welcome.  
 
If your child is part of our P4-7 Choir they should meet at 6.50pm in school 
uniform at The Green.  Hats and gloves as well as a warm coat is recommended!  
 
Retirement  
 
If you would like to contribute to Mrs Cusick’s Retirement gift please do so by 
tomorrow via School Money.  



 

 
P7 Fun Day  
 
Today is our P7 Fun Day and the pupils have been enjoying many fun activities 
and foods as chosen by themselves.   Photos to follow on Facebook.  
 
Poppy Appeal  
 
We are delighted to inform you that we raised a total of £400.10 for the Poppy 
Appeal this year.  Many thanks for your generosity. 
 
Unclaimed Items  
 
We have a number of garments, mainly school crested coats and jumpers that 
have been unclaimed for a prolonged period (no names).  If your child has lost an 
item please call to the school office to take a look.  If the items remain unclaimed 
this week we will pass them on to St Vincent’s in the village.  
 
 

Foodbank  
 
We are partnering with local charity Newtownards Foodbank once again this 
Christmas.  We would greatly appreciate it if you could send in any of the items 
below as donations by Thursday 15th December.  
 
Long-life milk 
Tins of Fruit 
Tins of Custard 
Tinned or powdered potatoes 
Tins of Tomatoes 
Spaghetti hoops 
Chocolate bars 

 
 
 
KIPS+ Christmas Ballot  
 
Please see below for further information regarding our KIPS+ Christmas Ballot. 



 

 
 



 

 


